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Dear Committee Secretary
| write to outline my opposition to the proposed $750 million stadium at Macquarie Point.

This is madness when considering the obvious:

We cannot support its use by numbers of people, or people who could afford to attend
any form of game that could be put on.

It is centralising big events into one place in the far south, what about us in the north?

It is very clear to any fool that the money that the state would have to put into this could
be far better spent on the many issues affecting residents living in this state
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